WALTER EXPLORATION
6116 N. Central Expressway ... Suite 313 ... Dallas, TX 75206
214-369-4564

January 26, 2007

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept
Oil Conservation Division

1301 W Grand

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Letter of Violation #028006
J.G. O’Brien #3

F-31-7S-29E
30-005-60907-00-00

As of January 25, 2007 corrected C115 reports (December 1994 — current) have been
electronically filed on the above referenced well.

We no longer have data available prior to December 1994. David Bradshaw was advised, he
spoke with supervisors and the general consensus was to file reports with available data. If this

is not acceptable, please advise.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number listed above.

Letitia Nachtrieb W/ Accephed 10f record

Production Analyst WOC%
Enclosure (copy of Letter of Violation)

Thank you,




